RECEIVED

David Menken
DEC - 8 1997
c¢/o Howard Moore | N
. WATER RESOURCES DEPT.
5659 McLoughlin Dr. SALEM, OREGON
Central Point, Or 97502
1 Dec. 1997
MS. MARTHA PAGEL
WATER RESOURCES DEPT.
COMMERCE BLDG. ‘WATER RIGHTS SECTION
158 12TH ST. NE
SALEM ,OR. 97310-0210 File P 83137

Dear Ms. Pagel

Thank you for your letter of explanation dated Nov. 20, 1997. 1 think that the
Water Watch injury allegation is not applicable to the subject exempt reservoir
since it appears that the reservoir has no connection to any of the issues raised in
their allegations.

Thank you for your attention,
Sincergly, /’P—j
l/ ’

David Menken




